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May 15, 2019 

 

Francesco P Cappuccio MBBS MD MSc DSc FRCP FFPH FBHS FESC FAHA 

Cephalon Professor of Cardiovascular Medicine & Epidemiology | Consultant Physician | 

President, British and Irish Hypertension Society 

Division of Health Sciences (Mental Health & Wellbeing) | Warwick Medical School | 

University of Warwick 

Room B027 | Gibbet Hill Road | Coventry | CV4 7AJ | UK 
f.p.cappuccio@warwick.ac.uk  

 

Dear Dr. Cappuccio; 

 

On behalf of the 2019 Awards Committee of the World Hypertension League, I would like to 

congratulate you on receiving the 2019 WHL Recognition of Excellence Award in Dietary Salt 

Reduction. 

 

 As part of this award, we would like to ask you to consider writing a short commentary or paper 

on the theme of your award for the Journal of Clinical Hypertension, the WHL’s official 

journal. Could you also provide us your photo, as we would like to recognize the 2019 

excellence award winners in an upcoming issue of the WHL Newsletter and on the WHL 

website. 

  

Please reply to this email indicating your acceptance of this award. We are looking forward to 

continuing our great collaboration with you in pursuit of global prevention of hypertension. 

  

With all my very best and appreciation. 

  

 

Daniel T. Lackland DrPH, FACE, FASH, FAHA 

President 
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